
 
 
From: Barrett Daliah <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk> On Behalf Of Licensing 
Sent: 06 April 2022 10:33 
To: ' 
Cc: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Licensing Authority Representation GARMAN ROAD REP 
 
Dear Sirs, 
Please see revised updated representation from the Licensing Authority. 
 
Regards 
Licensing Service  
 


